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Hello

We are pleased to inform you that the Foundations of Teaching Excellence (FTE) modules have been
updated, and each module is now partitioned into two parts. The goal was to make this content more
accessible for faculty and help alleviate the time commitment required to complete each module.

Part 1 should take approximately 1.5 hours to complete and is more introductory in nature, and Part 2
should take approximately 2.5 hours to complete and builds further upon the content from Part 1. Each
module has its own overarching learning outcome in addition to a set of learning outcomes that covers
the content of lessons throughout both Parts 1 and 2. For a complete overview of the FTE, please click
here.

Effective February 05, 2024, those who were previously enrolled in the FTE have been migrated over to
the new FTE courses and will not lose any badges they have earned.

Please reach out to ticommons@kpu.ca with any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

The Teaching & Learning Commons
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